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Ms. Shelly Sheldon
32-Veronicca Street, 
New York

December 19, 2012
Ms. Jennifer Linton
31, Vincent Street,
New York

Dear Jennifer,
Hope you receive this letter in good spirits. How are you and everyone at home? I hope that everyone is doing well. Few more days left for Christmas. Wish u a merry Christmas in advance. And also, I have heard that you were promoted in your job. Congratulations to you on your success. You really deserved it. You have double reasons to celebrate this time. Everyone at my home is also doing well, and although we have not fared as you in our careers, we are blessed with stable, good-paying jobs that give us enough to have extra money for leisure activities.  
Have a merry Christmas and a prosperous new year!
Warm Regards and Love,

Ms. Shelly Sheldon
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